PETROLEUM DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

9720-B CANDELARIA, NE

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87112
TELEPHONE (505) 293-4044

November 16, 1979

RECE\VED

USGS N 19 919
PO Drawer 1857 N R‘IE\(
Roswell, New Mexico 88201 0 \,r,\)\— \:\ul\ N\ﬂ\\m

Attn: Mr. George Stewart
Gentlemen:

RE: Application to Re-enter § Deepen - Llano-McKay
Federal #1, Eddy County, New Mexico.

We respectfully request that the following be added to the
Multi-Point Surface Use and Operations Plan; specifically,
paragraph 6:

6. Source of Construction Materials:

A. It appears that no construction materials
will be needed for this operation; however,
in the event caliche is required, it will be
obtained from the caliche pit located in the
NE/4, Section 24, T19S, R31E.

In the event construction materials are needed, it will
not be until after the primary re-entry attempt, which is
scheduled to commence on November 26, 1979.

It is requested that our Application be approved so that
the primary work can begin, with the-stipulation that
pit approval be obtained before any construction caliche
is obtained. »

Sincerely,
PETRO M DEVELOPMENE” CORPORATION

Charles W. Sanders, Vice President
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